

As part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number - 08566185

Perry Hall Primary School

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Executive Head Teacher
Mrs A Cheema
Head Teacher
Miss R Kohli

Telephone Number: 01902 558538 Fax Number: 01902 558543

Website:
www.perryhall.co.uk
Email:

perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Wednesday 11th October

Dear Parents/Carers

This is a reminder that our Diwali Celebrations will be taking place next week, during the afternoon of Thursday 19th October. Parents/carers are invited into school from 2pm on this afternoon, to work alongside their children to complete a range of Diwali themed activities. On this day children are welcome to come to school either in Asian clothing or wearing bright colours.

In conjunction with this, throughout the week children will also have been participating in enrichment activities celebrating different elements of Black History/popular culture. On this same Thursday afternoon, we will be taking this opportunity to showcase the children's work in relation to Black History/popular culture. Thus, celebrating a whole range of diversity in our school.

On the Thursday afternoon, in the dining hall, it will also be possible to purchase Caribbean food (including Fried Festival, Kentucky chicken, Jerk chicken and dumplings), Asian snacks and a range of hot and cold drinks. All funds raised will go towards our Reading Bus fundraising project.

Please come along to support your children in celebrating their achievements and our school in celebrating diversity within our community.

Yours Sincerely,

Amerjit Bhandal

Assistant Head Teacher

Incept Bhardal







